Filtesa

Norrképing 2020-03-26

Dear Sir/Madame,

Fitesa is currently finalizing the last parts of the 2019 sustainability report, which will also serve
as our COP for UN Global compact. It will be difficult to finish by the deadline april 4, and | thus
ask for a grace period of 30 days. | saw on the web page that the grace period that can be
requested is 90 days, and that would be more than sufficient.

Fitesa remains committed to the UNGC principles and if any further clarifications are needed
on this topic, pleace do not hesitatye to contact me directly.
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Anders Fogelpérg

Global Director of QA, HS&E, MS and Process Improvement

Box 913 Ostra Bravikenvigen 18, Norrképing, 60119, Sweden
www.fitesa.com




